
 

 
NEWSLETTER 

Icebreaker 

Geneglace and 
the Covid 19 
pandemic 

The Geneglace Company has 

always maintained its activity 

since the beginning of the 

coronavirus pandemic. It is 

100% operational. All the 

teams are working and are 

ready to serve you. 

COMMERCIAL TEAM 

Sales representatives' trips to 

their customers are mostly 

interrupted (except in France). 

In order to maintain visual 

contact, Geneglace has set up 

a room dedicated to 

conferences.  

Do not hesitate to contact your 

area sales manager to 

arrange an online meeting 

date. 

Launch of the new Geneglace website. 
Geneglace has developped a new tool to better 

communicate with its customers: a new 

website. The address remains: 

www.geneglace.com 

Its modern and up-dated configuration makes it 

possible to access to all information from the 

first page. Navigation is simple with an efficient 

tree structure. It has been designed in 

responsive design to suit all screens and 

browsers.  

Its design, with the Geneglace own identity, 

takes up the colours and the graphic charter. 

Documentations, documents and videos can be 

downloaded.  

It is bilingual (French/English) but other 

languages can easily be integrated. 

Its ranking has been optimised so that people 

looking for flake ice can easily find Geneglace. 

This site will be updated regularly. Do not 

hesitate to send us any information you would 

like to see (press articles, news, videos, ....). 
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